
GLENDA FREAME 

Glenda commenced her involvement as a parent of Michael, Rod and Craig and a coach. 

Soon she had become so involved in the boys’ program in matters such as selection and 

policies that she became Coaches’ Representative on the Committee, a position she held for 

over twenty years. The Freame family won the Supporters Award in 90/91.Then Glenda took 

over the running of the primary school competition, unfortunately as it was beginning to 

decline due to many factors beyond her control. Glenda continued to coach on Saturdays 

and be a member of the boys’ championship committee as well. Glenda became a life 

member in 1995. 

 


